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Ottawa, December 29, 1911,

u'. ml‘,

1 have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 9th imstant in reference to the return of Paul Low
Horn to the St. Jeseph's Industrial school. :

In reply I beg to say that the Department is ask-
ing the Agent to have this boy returned upon the understand-
ing that he will receive hie discharge on the 1st or March,
next .,
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m{nant peputy and Seerbts

RO'. ‘O ”“l
Principal,
st. Joseph's Industrial school,
pavisburg, Alta.
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